
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

                   

   

  

                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wheatcroft Primary School 

News Bulletin 
Week Ending: 21st March 2025  

 

Click here for the link to the diary dates 

Make sure you check when your child’s class assembly is.  

Diary Dates 

 

Be a H.E.R.O.  

(Here Every day Ready On time) 
Thank you for continuing to support your child’s education 

by ensuring they regularly attend school and on time.   

If you have any questions around attendance, all the 

information is on our website.  

AttendanceInformation 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

We have been playing outside and making clay 
faces on our Nursery tree: 

 
I liked putting the sticks on for my hair - Theo 
 
I used three long sticks for my hair - Reuben 
 
I love running - Digby 
 
I liked making soup with grass and daisies - Phoebe 
 
I liked playing on the grass in the sun - Billy 
 
I made a chocolate cake in the mud kitchen - Millie 
 
I used leaves and sticks to make my face - Uras 
 
I like reading books outside in the sun - Cody 
 

Mrs Miller’s Message 
 

We have received some fabulous entries for our 
Science week poster competition.  Mrs Levesley-
Turner has thoroughly enjoyed looking at these and 
will be announcing the winners in next week’s 
awards assembly. We look forward to sharing this 
with you.  
 

Following our discussions with KS2 children last 
week about the use of phones and the internet, I 
have seen an improvement in their approach to 
this whilst at school. Well done to them and thank 
you for supporting us in educating them with 
onlinesafety.  
 

For a number of years, I have been making contact 
with the council regarding the verges outside the 
school. As you can see, despite my efforts, the 
verges are not improving. If you can spare some 
time, please help me keep reporting this via their 
website or through any other means that you have. 
Thank you highwaysreportaproblem 
 

Please remember that phones must not be used on 
the school site at drop off and collection.  This is to 
protect all members of our school community.   

R: Bonnie S    Y1: Ella A     Y1/2: Lenny F    Y2: Rory S       Y3: Evie-Rose E     Y3/4: Grace L 

 Y4: Thomas C   Y5: Will D    Y5/6: Bow W-A    Y6: Victor C 

 

Pupil voice: Nursery

 

 

 

Achievement Awards 

 

Team Points  

 345 400 527 357  

     

 

 

 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                EYFS     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

 

Birthday Books 

 

 
 

Give old containers a new purpose by turning them 
into planters! Empty yogurt cups, tin cans, egg 
cartons, and milk jugs can be great for growing 

herbs, flowers, or small vegetables. Simply add soil, 
plant some seeds, and place them in a sunny spot. 

This simple, eco-friendly activity helps reduce 
waste whilst learning about gardening and 

sustainability. 
 

Green Bee’s 

 

https://www.wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=Diary+Dates&pid=22
https://www.wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=Attendance+%26amp%3B+Absence&pid=24
https://www.wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=On%2Dline+Safety&pid=27
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/highways-roads-and-pavements/report-a-problem/report-a-highway-fault/what-type-of-fault-are-you-reporting.aspx
https://amzn.eu/icqW4dw
https://amzn.eu/fa5THXo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo

